Oak Bay Hearing Clinic
Victoria, BC
www.broadmeadhearing.com

Oak Bay Hearing Clinic is located in one of the most desirable neighborhoods in Victoria, BC.
Opened in 2011, this clinic has a full time experienced Audiologist currently working, but we are
seeking an additional Audiologist for the team in this location. Between our Oak Bay and
Broadmead Clinics we have 4 Audiologists on staff and would love a fifth to join our team.

Who are you:

e Licensed to practice Audiology in BC.

e I|deally you are experienced at fitting hearing aids and love this aspect of the profession.

e Even more ideally, you possess an Au.D degree.

e You are looking for an environment that has true autonomy. A place where you are
encouraged to learn new product and branch out to fit any hearing aid that you feel is in
the best interests of your client. You are tired of being “told what to fit” and you want
to know in your heart that you are doing the best thing for each person.

e You love Audiology and you feel proud of the help you provide to people each day.

e You are looking to work along side other experienced Audiologists and love to share
information to help troubleshoot difficult cases.

e You want to work in a clinic where the prices are fair and reasonable and you feel proud
of the product you can offer for the price.

e You are looking for something long term.

e You want to earn higher than average salary for the industry.

Why are we different

Oak Bay and Broadmead Hearing Clinics are one of only a few hearing clinics on the island that
has no manufacturer ownership stake. There is no head office giving directives. There are four
Audiologists that work as a team and share information to help each other. We don’t hire
Hearing Instrument Practitioners. We set ourselves apart with the fact that we are truly
independent as well as staffed by the best Audiologists in the industry.

We are not in a rush to fill this position, so we are willing to wait for the person who is a fit to
our team and to the level of skill and customer service for which we have become known.

If you are interested in applying, please send your resume and cover letter to Erin Wright at
drwright@broadmeadhearing.com.



